North Middle School
Site Based Council
February 9, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Thursday, February 9, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, David Huddle, Trish Morton, Connie Abell, and Cheryl Brooks.  Steve McCullough was absent.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the minutes and Mr. Huddle seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the minutes and Mr. Huddle seconded.
Guests:  James Smith addresses the council concerning the Youth Service Center budget for FY13.  He explained the different components and how much funding is budgeted for each.  It was signed by he and Ms. McGray will be sent to Central Office for approval.
Student Achievement:  
The boy’s basketball is over for the season and volleyball will be starting next week.
The 8th grade band will be performing at KMEA as a model band.
We had Stock Market Teams place 1st and 2nd in the state competition.  There will be other teams competing is the spring.
In the Governor’s Cup competition, we had a 3rd place in writing, a 3rd place in future problem solving and a 4th place in recall,
We had gains across the board in the winter MAP scores.
Planning:  
The CSIP Committee is in the process of getting a new template.
Budget:  
The council reviewed the monthly financial report and discussed the 6th grade team’s fundraising for rewards day.
The council discussed funding and scheduling for next school year.
Committee Reports:  Reviewed the committee, team, and administrative reports.
New Business:  
Ms. McGray went over the new student data format.
The Program Review Policy was read by the council.  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the policy and Mr. Huddle seconded.  The Program Review Policy was approved.
On-Going Learning:
Ms. McGray and 3 teachers attended a GRREC conference in Bowling Green on February 8th.  John Antonetti was the speaker.  They will be attending two more in March.
The council discussed the accountability for teachers and administrators pilot program for next school year.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Morton made a motion to adjourn and Mr. Huddle seconded.  The council went in to a closed session at 6:15.  The next meeting will be held Thursday, March 7, 2012, at 5:15pm.
